
From:  Larry Lowry <Larry.Lowry@uthct.edu> 
To: Erica Phipps <Ephipps@ccemtl.org> 
Date:  3/7/02 6:17PM 
Subject:  FW: CEC agenda 
 
 
Dear Ms. Phipps, 
 
 We have reviewed the CEC agenda and applaud your efforts in this area.  
The agenda suggested that translating some materials into Spanish for health 
care providers was one of your goals.  We are in the process of compiling some 
Spanish language materials for the new PEHSU in Mexico.  We have several 
bilingual faculty members.  We would be glad to participate in a border health 
conference within our region, which includes Texas and New Mexico.  We 
recently participated in the Paso del Norte conference in El Paso, TX.  Let us 
know how we can help. 
 
 
Larry Lowry 
University of Texas Health Center at Tyler 


